Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Notice of Withdrawal of The Moto Dealer Inc, line-make TZTC

Notice of Withdrawal

Notice is hereby given that the publication of The Moto Dealer Inc, at 9355 NW South River Dr. Medley, (Miami-Dade County), Florida 33166 as a new point for motorcycles manufactured by Taizhou Zhilong Technology Co., Ltd (line-make TZTC) franchise dealership in Miami-Dade County by Italica Motors, Inc., published in Volume 50, Issue 178, Page 3291 of the Florida Administrative Weekly on September 11, 2024, has been withdrawn.   
